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Jim Bell, Chris Lockwood, Reni Kupke, Don Gavel
Chris updated us on his progress on the mechanical layout drawings. He visited Keck last month in support of the LOWRES project and got a chance to look at the details of the Nasmyth layout in person.

Presently, Chris is doing his work in Inventor, rather than SolidWorks, but can translate. He will switch over after license issues are worked out. The present model has the K mirror and the 2 AO relays (100 mm single-tier design) imported from Reni’s Zmax design.

Jim will help Chris get a complete CAD model of the existing AO bench for reference. There is a KAON on alignment results and a KAON on lessons-learned. Chris to forward these KAONs to the group.
Chris will send around a first version of the new opto-mechanics design early next week. This will help the larger team understand the configuration and space requirements.
Reni is working on throughput budgets, so not much progress in tolerancing this week. Tolerancing output from Zemax is a table of required mount tolerances, given multiple requirements on optical performance. The input to this process starts with a default set generated by Zemax, but Reni adjusts these to reasonable starting values given knowledge of the manufactures tolerance. The process is then iterative as “tall poles” are identified and traded. 
Jim suggests that the output of the optical design process consists of two controlled documents: A  Zemax file with model. B List of all the tolerances. These act as the interface to the mechanical design. The mechanical designers will do the temperature tolerancing.
